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Cumberland Senior Safety Society met in the CANSA Boardroom on November 6, 
2018. 
  
Highlights from the Coordinator’s report included: 
 

1. 5 Week Senior Academy was held October 10th to November 7th with  30 
people in attendance 

2. Program, Services and Rebates expo was held at the Cumberland YMCA in 
Amherst with 30 people in attendance.  Another expo was held November 
14th in the County. 

3. During September and October 20 one-on-one consultations were held on 
various subject matters. 

4. Between May and August there were 10 home visits conducted. These 
visits were primarily to render assistance with application for miscellaneous 
services and forms. 

5. Participation in Pumpkins for Poverty Campaign. 
6. Participation and Community Awareness in the annual Coats for 

Cumberland Campaign. 
7. Attendance at regular meetings and participation in committee meetings of 

various community organizations. 
 

 


